

Follow-Up on Leveraged Impact

Program Manager <applications@worldconnect-us.org>
To: "jennyagunloye@gmail.com" <jennyagunloye@gmail.com>

Tue, Jul 6, 2021 at 5:26 PM

Dear Jennifer.

Thank you so much for your quick response and for responding to all of our questions.

We are happy to hear that more funds were raised after the implementation of the World Connect grant.

All the best, The World Connect Team

On Tue, Jul 6, 2021 at 8:32 AM jennyagunloye@gmail.com <jennyagunloye@gmail.com> wrote:

We were engaging the community through regular radio show where we were hosted to enlighten the people on the safety measures as well as signs and symptoms of the disease.

During this time we were also making announcements on the sensitisation programs we were engaging in.

2 individuals skilled in graphics design agreed to volunteer their skills to help provide a more indigenous design of posters for the community.

Some also volunteered as translators, translating COVID-19 information into the indigenous language (hausa).

The total value of this service was \$431.

\$172 dollars was used to cover logistics set backs and some extra communications.

After the project was completed. There was still a high demand for supplies so we continued to fund raise. People have continued to support in form of food supplies and sanitary materials. About \$1900 have been raised over the last 9 months and about 93 families have been supported.

Still available to respond to more questions and provide more clarification.

Thank you.

On Fri, 2 Jul 2021 at 15:11, Program Manager <applications@worldconnect-us.org> wrote:

Dear Jennifer,

Thank you so much for your response and for letting us know about the contributions that were made.

Could you please send us more information about the additional support that you received beyond the \$603 that was raised through social media platforms and radio engagements?

- This includes the support that came in the form of manpower and human resources. Who provided this support and what is the total value?
- Additionally, could you please elaborate on the food bank that was created and how much has been raised every month to support these families?

Thank you again!

All the best, The World Connect Team

On Thu, Jul 1, 2021 at 4:43 AM jennyagunloye@gmail.com <jennyagunloye@gmail.com> wrote: | Hello.

Thanks for reaching out.

Its actually 603 dollars that was raised through our social media platforms and radio engagements from over 200 individuals across the state.

No particular buisness or organisation donated this funds...

Individuals who were moved by what we were doing supported with small donations ranging from as little as 1 dollar to as much as 50 dollars between the month of may and June..

Some of the support also came in form of man power and human resources.

One of the most significant impact we have continued to record as a result of this project is that we now run a mini food bank at our hub where individuals donate food and cash for people in need.

This food bank has continued to run since after the COVID-19 food drive and caters for 10-15 families every month.

So far over 100 families have benefitted from the food bank. Some benefit consistently over the space of 3-4 months.

I'll be more than happy to answer any more questions and provide any clarifications needed..

Thank you again for your unrelenting support for grassroot organizations like ours...

On Tue, 29 Jun 2021 at 13:57, Program Manager <applications@worldconnect-us.org> wrote:

Dear Jennifer,

I hope you and your family are doing well. I am writing to follow up on a few questions around your community's COVID-19: Food, Masks, Soap, and Menstrual Pads project supported by World Connect. Please take a few minutes to respond to the following questions and provide any documentation you have around additional contributions businesses, government offices, NGOs, or community organizations have made to the community after the World Connect grant was implemented. We would love to capture the ripple effects you all have generated in your local community.

- In your final report, you have listed an individual contribution of \$500 in order to support food and sanitary materials. Could you please let us know who the donor was?
- For this and any other additional contributions from businesses, government offices, NGOs, or community organizations, what month and year were the contributions made? Have the additional contributions been received or are they pending?
- Would you say that your partnership with World Connect was catalytic in generating support from other businesses, government offices, NGOs, community organizations, or community members?
 Please explain in detail.

Thank you for your continued dedication to locally-led community development. Please let me know if you have any questions that I can help clarify. As always, if you have any additional updates or photos to share, please send them our way!

Best.

The World Connect Team

__

World Connect Team
applications@worldconnect-us.org
www.worldconnect-us.org
Like Us On <u>Facebook</u>
Follow Us On <u>Twitter</u>
Follow Us On <u>Instagram</u>

World Connect Team

applications@worldconnect-us.org www.worldconnect-us.org

Like Us On <u>Facebook</u>
Follow Us On <u>Twitter</u>
Follow Us On <u>Instagram</u>

--

World Connect Team

applications@worldconnect-us.org www.worldconnect-us.org

Like Us On <u>Facebook</u>
Follow Us On <u>Twitter</u>
Follow Us On <u>Instagram</u>